MEMORANDUM

GB

DATE: 1/5/22
TO: GBRA Laboratory Customers

FROM: Chad Norris

SUBJECT: Sample Rush Submittal

GBRA lab 1is requiring all RUSH samples be submitted to the laboratory Mondays thru
Fridays by 1400. Customers needing to submit samples outside of the designated hours
must contact the Laboratory (830-379-5822) to determine if accommodations are
possible. Samples submitted to the laboratory outside designated hours will incur

additional fees.

Chad Norris

Deputy Executive Manager of Environmental Science



